September 22, 2023

UPDATES FROM THE MUNICIPLITY

At the Special Council Meeting on Thursday this week, Council again carefully considered opening of the parking at the trail heads in the Village. After discussion regarding lack of rain, dryness of vegetation, potential fire risk associated with hiker activity, general concern for Village safety, and the recommendations from the Village Fire Chief and other associated agencies, Council decided to defer to technical agency recommendations. Accordingly, parking will be opened immediately.

Also at this meeting, Council discussed matters pertaining to the Village Emergency Plan and the need for an evacuation plan. It was noted that the Emergency Plan/Brochure disseminated to residents in 2022 and posted to the Village Update provides a functional framework but requires additional modifications to address both changing legislative requirements and gaps in the existing plan such as potable water security. The Emergency Plan/Brochure and other related materials can be found HERE.



Welcome Baby!

Shawna Driscoll, our long-standing Administrative Assistant and her family welcomed their second child. Olivia Maree Driscoll born September 15th at 1:08am at Squamish General Hospital weighing 7lbs and 5oz. Big sister Hannah is very excited she got her wish for a baby sister.

Mom, baby, Hannah and dad are all healthy and doing well.



NEXT REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING:

October 3, 2023 at 6:00pm*

*Closed session will begin at 6:00pm followed by the public meeting at 7:00pm

View the Council and Committee Schedules, Agendas, & Minutes HERE!

Video conferencing is available for public participation via Zoom. Instructions on how to attend and publicly participate in a meeting can be found here.

Public Viewing Etiquette:

- Public participation is still available on Zoom, during the Public Participation section of the agenda. Attendees will have two minutes to speak on any matter at the beginning of the meeting
- Silent viewing only, until you are called upon to speak (if desired).
- Please do not interrupt Council discussion.
- Limit background distractions by muting your microphone and keeping video turned off until such time as it's your turn to speak (if applicable).
- If interruptions are repeated, the participant will be removed from the meeting

WHAT'S HAPPENING IN LIONS BAY



For those Artists needing a table please let us know in advance by emailing info@lionsbayarts.ca





CALL FOR ARTISTS & VENDORS

Please email info@lionsbayarts.ca to reserve your table

Lions Bay Vendors/Artists applications deadline 31st October Visiting Vendors/Artists application deadline 7th November

Vendor Application Form HERE



DISCLAIMER: The Village Update is the official newsletter for the Village of Lions Bay and messages appearing elsewhere are not sanctioned by Council and may not reflect the opinions or wishes of Council.



Village of Lions Bay | lionsbay.ca

The Village of Lions Bay | 400 Centre Road , P.O. Box 141, Lions Bay, VON 2E0 Canada

Unsubscribe epost@lionsbay.ca

<u>Update Profile</u> | Constant Contact Data <u>Notice</u>

Sent byepost@lionsbay.capowered by



Try email marketing for free today!